Thanks to our advertisers, please take your FREE copy

COVERING THE CORNER

REDVERS & AREA COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER

April 2019 Issue
RedversNews@gmail.com

Covering the Corner is a service provided by the Town of Redvers Economic Development Office. It is our
intent to provide the community of Redvers and surrounding area with a newsletter that keeps residents
connected with the numerous events and activities going on within our fantastic community!

PROVINCIAL "D" CHAMPS!!

&M SUPPLY

Back Row: Trevor Dumaine, Seth Poirier, Layne Chicoine, Matthew Magotiaux, Simon Berry, Chaz Sylvester, Will Boon, Ryan Aulie; Middle Row:
Aiden Poirier (Assistant Coach), Cole Poirier, Owen Jacobson, Carson Longphee, Carson Henrion, Aydan Lawless, Isaiah Jacobson, Josh Duncan,
Darius Huynh, Scott Duncan (Assistant Coach), Syd Chicoine (Coach); Front Kneeling: Nathan Duncan, Evan James, Austin Dufrense, Oliver
Poirier, Cody Holden, Zach Lees, Colby Magotiaux; Missing: Jason Magotiaux (Assistant Coach), Erin Poirier (Manager)

Provincial “D” Champions

SHA Provincials started with the Redvers Midgets getting on a bus on February gth to Davidson, Saskatchewan to play the
Davidson Huskies in the first round. Redvers squeaked out a win with a score of 5-4. With the Midgets only being up 1 point, it
meant the boys had to put out for the next game if they wanted to move on. Next game was on February 15 and again was a close
one with the boys coming out on top with a score of 3-2.

...continued on page 2




...Continued from front page

The Midgets then travelled to the Milestone Flyers on March 1oth to play the 2nd round. Redvers played a solid game finishing
with a 7-2 lead. The Flyers came back to Redvers on March 14th where Redvers wanted to prove that they could go all the way to
the Championship round by beating Milestone 14-4.

The Championship round brought us to playing the Edam 3 Stars in Turtleford on March 22. The trip was long but the boys really
wanted a good lead and beat Edam 6-1. On March 29th, the Midgets put the final to bed and won against Edam back in our barn 6
-2. The Redvers Midgets would like to take this time and express their thanks and gratitude to Dallas Jonassen and Jim Duncan for
working the clock and announcing all of our Provincial and League final games. Not to be forgotten, the flag bearers, O’Canada
singers, Redvers Subway, Redvers Rockets Senior Team, of course the parents and most of all the fans for giving them the drive to
WIN!!

M

| MIDGET
CHAMPIONS
2018-19

Back Row: Scott Duncan (Assistant Coach), Seth Poirier, Simon Berry, Cole Poirier, Matthew Magotiaux, Will Boon, Isaiah Jacobson, Layne
Chicoine, Trevor Dumaine; Front: Carson Longphee, Nathan Duncan, Evan James, Chaz Sylvestre, Oliver Poirier, Darius Huynh, Austin
Dufresne, Josh Duncan, Aydan Lawless, Owen Jacobson, Carson Henrion, Cody Holden, Syd Chicoine (Coach), Aiden Poirier (Assistant Coach);
Goalies front: Colby Magotiaux, Zach Lee; Missing: Ryan Aulie, Jason Magotiaux (Assistant Coach), Erin Poirier (Manager)

MMMHL CHAMPIONS!
Submitted

The Redvers Midgets started 1st round of league playoffs playing the Estevan Wolves in Redvers on March sth. The boys beat out
the Wolves with a score of 3-2 and 9-3 back in Estevan on March gth. Round 2 brought us up against the 4th place team the
Carlyle Cougars. Redvers again played hard and stayed out of the penalty box and won both games with a win in Redvers of 2-1
and a solid finish in Carlyle 6-3 to seal the deal to the final round. The final MMMHL Championship was against the Arcola/
Lampman Combines. First game was played in Redvers with the Midgets winning with a score of 4-1. March 27th brought us
back to Arcola to finish off the season on a high note of 4-1 over the Combines. The Redvers Midgets had an undefeated and
phenomenal season of 17-0-1 record. The Redvers Midget team would like to take this time to thank Jim Duncan and Dallas
Jonassen for score keeping and announcing during our league and provincial final games. Also, the flag bearers, O’Canada
singers, Redvers Subway for the delicious post game subs and The Redvers Rockets Senior team for donating a portion of the
proceeds from Chase the Ace back to Minor Hockey. To all our parents who put countless hours of time at the door, 50/50,
kitchen and clock, Murray Aulie for his awesome music skills during game time, Lisa Holden for finding our officials all year for
our home games and Joanne Longphee for the time spent on her camera to capture the perfect action shot and memories. Not to
be forgotten a huge thank you goes out to our dedicated fans which definitely proved that Redvers is one of the most supportive
hockey towns around!

Photo/submitted




MARCH MADNESS
Submitted by Jocelyn Hainsworth

March is a real conundrum for me. I stand and look out my picture window knowing I should be happy it’s technically spring, but

what I see is so depressing.

It’s such an ugly month. So drab. The temperatures are warmer but so often the skies are gray .... which compliments the equally
gray snow and slightly darker gray mud. The only other colors out there are the various shades of tan of last year’s grass and the
browns of tree bark. Even the vehicles all sport the same earth tones; after all what use is there to washing them when they are

dirty again before you even get back home?

And yet .... if we don’t persevere through this dismal, muddy month, we will never get to April with its promise of bluer skies,

brighter sunshine, trees leafing out and grass greening up.

[ guess it’s a case of setting our sights on the horizon and overlooking the scene directly in front of us - ignore the cold mud stuck
to our boots as we trudge across the yard and focus on what we will be doing a month from now. Personally I intend to be

planting stuff. Lots and lots of stuff.

[ belong to a Face book group called Gardening in Saskatchewan. I
have no idea how many members they have but I do know they
range from the highly educated botanists who identify plants by
their Latin names, right down to the novices who post pictures of
redroot pigweed and ask if these are the marigolds they planted.
My plant knowledge is somewhere in the middle, and the part I
like is the opportunity to see what other people are doing with
their garden spaces. (Like I need inspiration on more plants to
buy).

I've noticed this last little while that it’s not only the plants that go
dormant during winter, the gardeners do too. All through last
summer the postings on this Face book page out numbered
anything else on my news feed but as the growing season shut
down, so did the garden posts. During the winter months it was
right down to the bare bones of the odd flowering Christmas
cactus and an occasional psyche pick-me-upper picture of
someone’s back yard from last summer to get them through the
sth straight day of 40 below zero.

With the dawning of March though, there are new sprouts of
hope: people talking about starting tomatoes or discussing the
flower possibilities of their climate zone. In a way, it’s like a
support group. We are all together in this cold, muddy limbo -
just hanging on till we can get outside and do something
constructive. There is always comfort in numbers.

So, for this next little while, I think I will treat my Face book feed
as my picture window. Why look out at dreary and dismal when I
can look in and be warmed by hope?

\ PR a—

| THIS 1SN T EXACTLY WHAT I I B
HAD 1N MIND WHEN T ASKED
You 70 PAWT THE WALLS
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RMULSM church schedule
for the month of April

Dannevirke Lutheran Church
Knox United Church

Sunday services for the month of April are at Dannevirke
Lutheran Church at 10:00 a.m.

Good Friday service is at 10:00 a.m.

The Redvers Activity Centre Foundation hosted a very
successful Ladies Night Out on January 19, 2019. There were
approximately 105 Ladies in attendance for the evening of
supper catered by Rylan Weir, entertainment provided by
Comedian Lisa Baker and the evening wrapped up with a Social
and Dance, with music provided by DJ Casper, along with the
opportunity to take home some very nice prizes.

Once again this year, members of the Redvers Fire Department
were auctioned off to the highest bidding tables. A big thank-
you to the Fire Department for very generously donating their
proceeds from the auction back to the Redvers Activity Centre
Foundation. A special thank-you to Steven George and Gary
Matthewson for donating their time to work at the event.

The funds raised from this year's Ladies Night Out will be put
towards the purchase of a new table and chair set for one of the
Group Homes, new living room furniture and money towards a
new walk-in tub for another Group Home and towards assisting
the individuals we support in spending more time in the
community through Community-based programming.  This
fundraiser would not have been such a success if it were not for
the generous donations and volunteered time we received from
all the businesses and individuals.

We would like to thank you for supporting this very important
fundraising event. As always, your donation has been publicly
recognized and greatly appreciated.

Sincerely, Redvers Activity Centre Foundation Board Members




The Redvers Activity Centre
Foundation Inc.
Board of Directors

would like to serve notice to the Membership
of a proposed amendment to the by-laws.
This amendment will be voted on by all
members present at the

Annual General Meeting taking place
on June 25, 2019 at 7:00 p.m.
at the Redvers Activity Centre.

If you have any questions or
require further clarification,

please call Jessica Bedecs, Chairperson

at 306-452-7751
or Marsha Goforth, Chief Executive Officer

at 306-452-3544.

The proposed by-law amendment is
as follows:

6. Term of Office

The Term of office of a Director shall be for
three years, except for Directors appointed
or elected in the first year of operation of the
Foundation. In that case, half of the Board
shall be elected or appointed for one year
and the other half for two years. Any
vacancy occurring between elections can be
filled in the discretion of the Board of
Directors, by appointment.

A retiring Director shall be eligible for re-
election or re-appointment to a maximum
of two terms.

Redvers Wildlife Association donates to
Redvers Activity Centre

Pictured in the photograph are: (L to R) Stephanie Zelionka, Tamara Hildebrandt,
Steven George and Tim Zelionka Photo/submitted

On March 20, 2019, the Redvers Wildlife Association presented a cheque
in the amount of $8000.00 to the Redvers Activity Centre. This donation
is earmarked for the purchase of a new accessible van for the Agency.
Vehicles are not funded by the Government, therefore purchases for items
like these depend on donated monies such as the generous donation from
the Redvers Wildlife Association. Currently, Redvers SARCAN is
gratefully accepting donations through SARCAN’s Drop & Donate
program, which affords the public the opportunity to donate their
beverage containers by using the Drop & Go System. These donations will
also go towards the purchase of this van. If anyone wishes to donate, they
can visit any SARCAN depot and use the group phrase “RAC” at the Drop
& Go terminal. The Redvers Activity Centre appreciates such donations
from community groups and individuals to help improve the quality of life
for the Individuals.

Town of Redvers

O%

RESIDENTIAL LAND

in the New Perreaux Subdivision

For more details, contact the Town of Redvers at:
306.452.3533 - www.redvers.ca - town.of.redvers@sasktel.net - redverstownoffice@gmail.com




NOTICE OF PREPARATION OF ASSESSMENT ROLL

TOWN OF REDVERS

Notice is hereby given that the assessment roll for the Town of Redvers for the year 2019 has
been prepared and is open to inspection in the office of the assessor, from

8:30 a.m. to noon and 1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.
MONDAY TO FRIDAY MARCH 22, 2019 TO APRIL 18, 2019

A Bylaw pursuant to section 214 of The Municipalities Act has been passed and the assessment
notices have been sent as required.

Any person who wishes to appeal against his or her assessment is required to file his or her
notice of appeal accompanied by a $375.00 fee for each assessmen t being appealed, which will

be returned if the appeal results in a charge to the assessment with:

The Assessor
Town of Redvers
Box 249
Redvers, Saskatchewan
SOC 2HO

By the 18" day of April, 2019
Dated this 20" day of March, 2019

AT

Bonnie Rutten

...Answers on back page Assessor

St. Regis Annual Brunch
Wauchope, SK
April 14, 2019 from 11:00am to 2:00pm
Adults $13.00
Students (12 & Under) $8.00

Preschoolers (5 & Under) Free
Proceeds go toward the up keep of the
church grounds.

Take outs available, everyone is welcome!

The Town of Redvers
Economic Development Office
would like to thank South East

District for facilitating our
Volunteer Recruitment Workshop
on March 13, 2019.

Your continued commitment to
providing training opportunities
locally makes a difference to the
community organizations in
southeast Saskatchewan.

Thank you!

SOUTH\FAST

DISTRICT

Redvers Welcomes New Business!

The Redvers Economic Development Office
and the Town of Redvers are
excited to welcome

Grandma’s Closet

to our Redvers Business Community!

Brooklyn Garnier and Donnie McCormick, owners of Grandma’s Closet,
are excited to offer an affordable, tidy and high quality thrift shopping
experience to the residents of Redvers & Area.

Originally from Maryfield, “Grandma” has always had a knack for thrift
shopping. The mother/daughter duo is happy to serve as a donation
drop off location and acts as a charitable donor to those in need.

Located at 2 Broadway Street, the thrift store is open Tuesday to Friday
from 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Stop on by today to pick up a few items
that are new to you!

You can contact them at:
Ph: 306.646.7683
Email: grandmasclosetredvers@gmail.com
Facebook: Grandma’s Closet

*Starting December 2018, business profiles are provided to New Businesses who hold a valid business
licence and request a business profile through our New Business Program. Business profiles are
created from information provided by individual businesses. For more information about our services
for new and existing businesses, please contact the Economic Development Office at 306-575-6075.




Update from the Lower Souris Watershed Committee
306.452.3292
info@lowersouris.com
Submitted by Karmen Kyle

Attention farmers and ranchers: What projects do you have planned
for your operation this year?

Are you thinking of any of the following:

Seeding annual cropland to perennial forages?

Digging a new dugout or making an existing dugout larger?
Putting in a new water well?

Fencing off a creek and making riparian paddocks?
Decommissioning an old water well?

Putting in a pipeline for watering livestock?

downstream?
e Improving existing drainage projects to reduce erosion?
e Developing zone maps for variable rate fertilizer application?
¢ Or maybe you have other new and innovative ideas?

Did you know that there are programs available that provide cost-
share funding to eligible producers to do these projects and more?
Funding levels vary from 30% to 90%, with most eligible projects
being covered at 50%.

Staff with the Lower Souris Watershed Committee can help you
access these programs by providing information, determining
eligibility, providing or directing you to appropriate technical support,
and walking you through the application process; basically a one-stop
-shop.

Many of these projects require pre-approval in order to be eligible for
the funding, so give Karmen Kyle a call at 306.452.7953 or email at
karmen@lowersouris.com for more information on the various
programs and how to apply. We look forward to hearing from you.

The Town of Redvers Economic Development Office hosted a
Volunteer Recruitment & Retention workshop on March 13, 2019.
Participants from throughout the region attended the workshop
facilitated by South East District.

Photo/submitted

Improving or relocating livestock facilities to reduce runoff issues |

e

The Redvers Economic Development Office
would like to say a heartfelt thank you
to the Redvers Activity Centre for
volunteering your time to fold and
distribute Covering the Corner.

Your organization has been a wonderful
addition to our initiative and we are
appreciative of your help! Thank you!

Covering the Corner
Graduation
Special Issue

Are you a business owner that
would like to congratulate this
year’s graduating class?

Contact Rhonda at
RedversNews@gmail.com
by May 29 for more information
about our 2019 Graduation Issue!
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Why did the Easter egg hide?

!'-,! H& He was a little chicken!
“&) ”ﬂ Mﬂ What do you call a rabbit with fleas?

Bugs Bunny!

“& Hﬁ What do you call ten rabbits marching
% “& backwards?

A receding hareline

Why did the rabbit cross the road?
Because it was the chicken's day off

<@  (overing the Corner
%% Graduation
201

Special Issue

Have a special graduate in your life?

Want to congratulate them
on their hard work?

Contact Rhonda at RedversNews@gmail.com by
June 2 for more information about
our 2019 Graduation Issue!

We are looking for volunteer models to take part in
our remaining Town of Redvers photo shoots.

These photo shoots, held during the months of April through to August,
are really important as they help us promote the great community
that we live in! They are used for community promotional
purposes including brochures, welcome packages and
on our social media pages. If you have any questions or would
be interested in helping out (or know someone who would), please
contact Christina at 306-575-6075 or RedversEDO@sasktel.net.

* Safety Supplies

* FIT Testing

* Safety Equipment Servicing
* (Gas Monitors

e Safety Program Development

* Safety Training (visit our website for a
complete list of courses)

For All Your Safety Needs
Farm - Qilfield
Dianne Martin
Branch Manger/ Redvers Sales
306 452 3391
redvers@safety-source.ca
Hours: Monday to Friday
8am to 12pm & 1pm to Spm
3A Hwy#13 Redvers SK SOC 2HO




LIBRARY NEWS
Submitted

Spring has finally sprung and I am definitely welcoming all this warmer
weather!!

March went out like a Lamb and I couldn’t be more thrilled. It was a much
quieter month than February for us but we had a great time! A total of 23
people made it down to the Library to try our Light Therapy lamp for the
week of May n™. On March 21™ we had a total of 23 new pet tags made at our
Make Your Own Pet tag class. Thanks to Southeast Regional Library for
letting us use their makerspace kit and Thank You to Jen Martin for lending
us a few of your fun metal stamps.

April is gonna be a crazy busy month for us here at the Library!! We have
our Macrame class coming up with the talented Chelsy Minshull on April
7. Celebrating Earth Day on Monday, April 22" we have our Save The
Bees class where we will be putting together pots with bee friendly pots and
making bee houses! I cannot wait! Thank you to EcoFriendly Sask for
funding the event and Thank You to Quennelle Greenhouse for always
making this awesome class possible. The following weekend we have a Plant
Stand workshop at a Little Country Greenhouse on Saturday, April 27" and
Sunday, April 28",

We also have a couple of closures to address too! On Wednesday, April 17"
we are CLOSED for Staff Training. And then a couple days

later, we are CLOSED for Good Friday on April 19“1.

For more information on our programs or what the library
has to offer, contact Michelle by phone at 452-3255, find us
on facebook (Redvers Public Library Branch, Southeast
Regional Library), on twitter @RedversLibrary or on
Instagram @redverspubliclibrary.

Open hours are: Tuesday 9:30-12:30/1:00-5:30, Wednesday

Together we will be making plant stands and baskets

2 A Little Country Greenhouse

on saturday, April 27th and Sunday, April 28th @ 1:00pm

Only 10 spots per class. Choose your day!

Text Michelle @ 306-452-7734 to register for
your spot! A $20 deposit must be made by
April 19th to hold your spot. Your $20 will
be returned to you on day of workshop

Please bring a charged
cordless drill with you to
the class as we will be
screwing the project
“together.

/
Mu@/a
o

Estates

3:00-7:30, Thursday 9:30-12:30-1:00-5:30, Friday 9:30-
12:30/1:00-3:30.

NOW RENTING!

Ambient, spacious 1 & 2 bedroom suites available!

Redvers Public Library, Quennelle Greenhouse
and Ecofriendly Sask want to

Redvers Union

save (he kees
(/7

And we need your help!!!

Come make a bee friendly flower
planter and bee hotel to take home!
When: Monday, April 22nd from

1:00-2:00pm or 2:30-3:30

Where: the Redvers Public Library
Call Michelle at

452-3255 or text 452-7734 to reserve
your spot.

A very big THANK YOU to

EcoFriendly Sask

for generously sponsoring this
class!!

Only 10 spots available in each time.

Happy Earth Day!!!
s $20 deposit must be made before
ES ~E C91¢:E!ig‘a; April 12th to hold your spot.

(deposits will be returned on day of class)

**All children under 7 must be accompanied by an adult or helper 12+

Estates Offers:
Maintenance Free Living
Stress Free Lifestyle
In-suite Laundry Room
Heated Indoor Parking
Large Kitchens with
walk-in Pantry
Private Balcony
Guest Suite Available
Central Elevator
Common Room with
full kitchen

Viaét our booth!/
Come see us at the

REDVERS AG EX

April 11, 2019

Your new lifestyle awaits you!
Contact: Colette Branigan (306) 840-7653
kc.branigan@sasktel.net
www.redversunionestates.ca
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1:30 P.M. 2:00 P.M.
LEAH , HON.
OLSON DAVID
CEO DOT
TECHNOLOGY CORP MARIT
MINISTER OF
FUTURE OF AGRICULTURE
AUTONOMOUS FARMING | SASKATCHEWAN PARTY
ATTRACTIONS EXHIBITORS MeaLs &
> PETTING ZOO > INNOVATIVE CROP REFRESHMENTS
> SASKATCHEWAN TECHNOLOGY > REDVERS DAY CARE

SERVING LUNCH AT

ASSOCIATION OF >  ENVIROMENTAL 1130
AGRICULTURAL INFORMATION U AM.
SOCIETIES & EXHIBITS >  COFFEE COMPLIMENTS
> FARM EQUIPMENT

HANDS ON DISPLAYS C i \C/)VF R.M. OF ANTLER

> GRAIN BIN >  WATER COMPLIMENTS
ENTRAPMENT > HOME, LEISURE & | OF NELSON MOTORS
REDVERS FIRE DEPARTMENT LIFESTYLE BOOTHS & EQUIPMENT

For more information or to register a booth call 306-452-7771
or e-mail redversagex@hotmail.com or visit our website www.RedversAgEx.ca
Find us on Facebook! Revers Ag Ex Tradeshow




HAVEN HAPPENINGS
Submitted

We are anxious for spring. Residents and staff alike watched with excitement as
the cement of the terrace lost its snow and then its residual moisture. While
the snow was melting on the outside we were often engaged in dreaming and
learning of far off Hawaii. Most enjoyed our Hawaiian Luau on March 27"
complete with authentic Hawaiian Luau—dessert Haupai - a sweet coconut
cream ‘jelly cake’ served with, what else, pineapple cut Hawaiian style! Our day
was extra special when our Lutheran visitors donned their grass skirts and
laughter filled our halls.

The Tinants came calling on March 27™ as well. Father/son combo Pierre and
Patrick, accompanied by Leanne Poirier treated us to an impromptu concert:
while mom Lizette and grandma Lucille & others gave a dance demo. Charlie
and Lucille Tinant along with Claude Prefontaine enjoyed their grandson’s
fiddle music with tapping toes and proud /wide smiles! Thank you Tinants for
sharing your musical talents — we all so enjoyed it!

We have packed away the palm trees and grass skirts to make room for Easter
baskets and bunnies. Speaking of which, there is a new raffle basket! An Easter . : e\ N
Basket of sweets, chocolate and decorations. Some lucky winner will be able to  Pictured above (L to R): Louise Paulsen, Louanne
unpack it April 17" just in time for the Easter weekend. Get your $2 or 3/$5 Jonassen, Kathleen Malin, Wendy Turton.

tickets at the Haven. Photo/submitted

April brings with it a host of activities as well. The Volunteer Factor ... Lifting Communities. Please join us for Volunteer
Appreciation Tea on Thursday April n™ from 2 to 3 pm in the NEW Activity Room. Thanking you is a pleasure and an honor!

On April 15th, Diane Bender’s Sewlutions Clothing will be in the OLD activity room from 11 am to 3 pm. We encourage families to
come and shop with their family member. The public is welcome to attend. Diane brings specialty clothing for seniors but also an
extensive assortment of regular street clothes in all sizes.

Musical entertainment for April starts on the 2™ with Len’s Band: the 10" with Phil Wilk; the 14™ the Sinclair Singers will bring
their Easter program. It continues with Keith Olsen on the 17; the Happy Wanderers on the 26" with Ed James closing out the
month on the 29" with his historical music Easter Show. Our residents so enjoy all the music!

The Easter weekend is without planned activity on Good
Friday and Easter Sunday: we trust they’ll be lots of

visitors over the long weekend. We will be having an The Town of Redvers maintenance men
Easter bonnet parade on the Monday! The public is ill be flushi T d rel .
welcome to come and show off bonnets as well - old or wi € Tiushing water lines and re easing

new! See you at 10:30 a.m. April 22. the lagoon beginning April 15, 2019. With
o gl flushing the lines you may notice some
discoloration in your water, this is normal!
The water lines will be flushed for one
week and the Lagoon will be released for
two weeks. Feel free to call the office at
306-452-3533 if you have any questions.




Swimming Pool
Construction

Construction is currently underway at the Redvers Swimming
Pool! Projected completion date is July 1, 2019.
Photos/submitted

Opening May 6th!
uennelile

‘reenhouse

Sandie Qucnnc”c
Waucl‘mopc, Sk (306)421-7290

Qucnnc“c.Grccnhousc@outlookcom

The Johnny MdCuaig Band

Live in .Concéent
Friday.,, Mayx-3, 2018

Redvers Rec Centre

Doors @ 7:30 p.m. Show @.8:30 p.m.
CASH BAR. NO MINORS.

ADVANCE \TICKETS $20 (or $25 at door).
Tickets available at Redvers=Rec Centre,
Murray's Store (downtown Redvers) or call
(306)452-7443, (306)452-3370 or (306)452-3972

Presented by the Redvers Arts Council and
the Redvers Rec Board as a fundraiser for the
Redvers Swimming Pool.
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The Housing Authority
presently has vacancies and
may be able to rent to
applicants that do not meet
program criteria. Anyone

looking for housing is '/ : - a.
e ok 1 bedroom senior semi-

- detached units
Applications can be obtained at

the town office or through the
Housing Authority Manager.

The portfolio consists of:

¥ 1 bedroom senior units
with a common area for

For more information contact: tenants to socialize

(306) 840-7653

THIS SPACE COULD BE YOURS! EMAIL RHONDA AT REDVERSNEWS@GMAIL.COM
FOR MORE INFORMATION




Easter
Word Hunt
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L AMBEASTERS
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BASKET FLOWERS PALM
BUNNY GRASS PARADE
CHICK HIDE RABEBIT
DYE HUNT SEARCH
EASTER LAMB SPRING
EGGS LILY SUNDAY
FIND NMEST TULIPS

April Special
will have vou ready for SPRING!
ebasic pedicure
eunderarm wax

e lower leg wax
$84.50

Follow us on coe

Facebook and Tustagram! | Lisa Henderson: Reflexology, Reiki, Access Bars (306)482-6933
available Monday, Wednesday & Fridays

V'S 3L -
Spa Cell: (306)840-7064
14 Broadway Street North
Redyvers, SK

isit our website for a detailed

Dr. Brian Grassick: Chiropractor (3046)435-7568
available Tuesdays

Gift Cortificates available m any dollar amountt

As a volunteer with the
Huntington Society of Canada,

Barbara Dennis 306 575-9498
will gladly accept any and all donations
toward her cause.

She will be participating in a
Walk to Cure HD on Friday April 26.

Key llM”

Auction Services

Spring Sales

A.L. #304543 Auctioneer—Dellan Mohrbutter
Box 10 Wauchope, SK SoC 2Po
Phone (306) 452-3815
Fax (306) 452-3733

Email: auctionkeym@gmail.com
Website: www.keymauctions.com

Saturday, April 6—Antique, Household & Hardware Sale,
Manor, SK

Saturday, April 13—Auchmore Western Store Close Out,
Oak Lake, MB

Wednesday, April 17—Farm Auction Sale for Benny Luhr,
Arcola, SK

Saturday, April 20—Small Animal & Bird Sale, Redvers, SK

Sunday, April 286—20th Annual Spring Consignment Sale,
Wauchope, SK

Saturday, May 4—Farm Auction Sale for Gilroy Farms, Oxbow, SK
Saturday, May 11—Estate Sale for Leo Neuman, Alameda, SK

Saturday, June 1—Household & Antique Auction Sale for
Estella Taylor, Carnduff, SK

Sunday, June 9—Dennis Ingram Estate Sale, Manor, SK

Tuesday, June 11—Farm/Industrial Sale for
Raymond & Kathy Ludwig, Lampman, SK

Saturday, June 15— Glen Ewen General Store Close Out & Guest
Consignor, Glen Ewen, SK

Saturday, June 22—Auction Sale for the late Stan Fedyk,
Kisbey, SK




WE JUST WANT TO SAY...

THANK YOU!

A huge thank you to the following businesses, organizations and individuals
who purchased ads this past year. Without your support, we would not be
able to provide this service at no cost to the residents of Redvers & Area.

Your support is what has made this initiative possible.
Thank you for your continued support!

=L Place
ACFBellegarde
Advantage Co-op Hardware
Advantage Co-op Home Centre
Advantage Co-op Lumber
Bedrock Berries & Baskets
Bellegarde Hoedown
Brittany Aalbers Music
Carlyle Dental Office
Annette Carriere
Celebrations by Brooklyn
CIBC
Class Cuts
Community Futures Sunrise
Jami Culbertson Family
D&D Autobody
DynoVac
Eilers Custom Hauling
ERP Hardware
Guy & Carol Frecon
Jake Gaudet Family
Gordyn Construction

Beckett Grocholski Family
Imagine Laserworks
Key “M” Auction Services
Keith Raisbeck Custom Hay
Hunter Halls Family
Lisa Henderson Reflexology
Lower Souris Watershed Authority
Lynn Madsen
Quinn Miller Family
Bill Murray
Nutrien Ag Solutions
Our Lady Fatima Catholic Church
Pharmasave
Purity Relaxation & Beauty Spa
Ellie Purvis Family
Redvers Arts Council
Redvers Activity Centre
Redvers Curling Club
Redvers Drama
Redvers Early Learning
& Child Care Centre
Redvers Golf Course




Redvers Health Foundation
Redvers Housing Authority
Redvers Library
Redvers Lobsterfest
Redvers Minor Hockey
Redvers Moccasins
Redvers Poultry & Pigeon Sale
Redvers Recreation Board
Redvers Rockets
Redvers Skating Club
Redvers Tourism & Log Cabin
Redvers Union Estates
Redvers United/Lutheran Church
Redvers Wildlife Foundation

Redvers Wildlife Archery Club
Liam Reimer Family
Safety Source
Sarcan Recycling
Saskatchewan Party
Shear Images Salon
Silver Lotus Boutique
Today’s Enterprises Ltd.
Silvius Family
Colsen Toms Family
Ryan & Melissa Toms
Town of Redvers
Dale & Wendy Turton

A huge thank you to the following organizations and individuals who have
submitted news this past year. Without your support, we would not have the
quality of newsletter that we have. Thank you for your continued support!

Ecole de Bellegarde
Forever In Motion - Linda Jeffery
Jocelyn Hainsworth
Doreen Holden
Lower Souris Watershed Authority
Redvers & District Lions Club
Redvers & District Music Festival
Redvers & District Recreation Centre
Redvers Adult Drama Club
Redvers Ag Ex
Redvers Activity Centre
Redvers Arts Council
Redvers Centennial Haven
Redvers Curling Club
Redvers Early Learning
& Child Care Centre
Redvers Emergency Coordinator -
Janet Dauvin
Redvers Health Foundation
Redvers Knights of Columbus

Redvers Library
Redvers Minor Ball
Redvers Minor Hockey
Redvers Oil Show
Redvers Rockets
Redvers School
Redvers School Community Council
Redvers Skating Club
Redvers Soccer Club
Redvers TOPS
Redvers Tourism & Log Cabin
Redvers United-Lutheran
Shared Ministry
Redvers Volunteer Fire Department
Redvers Wildlife Archery Club
Redvers Wildlife Federation
S.E. Medical Group
Dale Turton
Winterfest




A huge thank you to the following businesses and
organizations who purchased ads in this month’s
newsletter. Without their support, we would not
be able to provide this service at no cost to the
residents of Redvers & Area.

Please make sure to thank them the next time you
are at their place of business! Their support really
does make a difference in our community!

Dannevirke Luthern Church
Knox United Church
Redvers Activity Centre
Town of Redvers
St. Regis Church, Wauchope

Redvers Economic Development Office
Silver Lotus Boutique
Today’s Enterprises
Safety Source, Redvers
Redvers Union Estates
Redvers Ag Ex
Quennelle Greenhouse
Redvers Housing Authority
Redvers Arts Council
Purity Relaxation & Beauty Spa
Key “M” Auction
Barbara Dennis
Piecemakers Quilt Club

Covering the Corner is a locally run newsletter
distributed to residents in Redvers & Area by
the Redvers Economic Development initiative.

Our goal is to provide businesses and
organizations with a low cost advertising
option. The newsletter will be printed in black
and white. Please keep this in mind when
creating your advertisement. Full-page colour
advertising/sponsorship opportunities do
exist. Contact us for more details!

Designing and editing is the responsibility of
individual advertisers. For more information,
contact us at RedversNews@gmail.com.

G.S.T. will be added to the prices listed below.

Classifieds: $5 (up to 200 characters)
1/8 Page: $15

1/4 Page: $25

Half Page: $40

Full Page: $70

*Full Page Insert: $50

*Inserts are the responsibility of individual
advertisers to print and drop off at the Town
Office by the newsletter deadline.

CLASSIFIEDS

Upcoming Events
The Piecemakers Quilt Club Spring Tea & Quilt Show is Saturday May 4,

2019, from 2:00-4:00 p.m. at the Dannevirke Lutheran Church in Redvers.
Everyone Welcome!
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For more information on
economic development in the
Town of Redvers, contact the

Economic Development Office at:

Economic Development Officer

306.575.6075
RedversEDO@sasktel.net

n Follow us on Facebook at:
Redvers Economic Development
Redvers Business Group
Redvers Community Organizations

May Print Deadline
Sunday, April 28 @ 7:00 pm

May Distribution Date
Thursday, May 2nd

Email: RedversNews@gmail.com




